
In the spirit of reconciliation, Scouts 
Victoria acknowledges the Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples, as the 
Traditional Custodians of this land. We pay 
our respects to Elders past and present, as 
well as the younger community leaders 
supporting their communities. 
We’re grateful to do our Scouting on this 
country; we commit to use its resources 
wisely, and  seek to be an inclusive 
organisation for all young people. We are 
always working towards respectful cultural 
relationships, and to celebrate and develop 
our understanding of the rich Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander histories and 
culture that is a core part of our 
community.
We acknowledge any Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Scouts who are part 
of our organisation today.
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